Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Oonagh Wohanka

Sent: 26 March 2014 12:45

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Basement developements

To whom it may concern;

| would like to register my concern about the vast number of basements developments that are taking
place in Kensington and Chelsea. | feel there should be a restriction on their size of say, no more than 50%
of the area of the garden. Proper drainage must be insured. Nore should the developers be allowed to cut
down trees, at whim. They should not impact for month after month on the quality of life for others
around the development re dust, noise,parking etc. That they must be made structurally sound and that
constant checks are made to insure that the neighbourhood is kept clean, tidy and safe at all times.

Please do something and listen to our concerns before the quality and harmony of our borough is changed
irrevocably.

Sincerely

Mr and Mrs Richard Wohanka



